

NUMISMATIC CRIME INFORMATION CENTER

P.O. Box 14080 • Arlington, Texas 76094 • Phone 817-705-4450 • NumismaticCrimes.org

RECEIVED JAN 3 0 2014

January 13, 2014

Mr. Mike Fuljenz Beaumont, TX 77706

Dear Mike,

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for being an instructor in the recent law enforcement seminar conducted in conjunction with the 59th Annual FUN Show. Your presentation and numismatic expertise provided forty two detectives from across the State of Florida with the fundamental knowledge to address the complexities of a numismatic crime.

The success of this program could not have been possible without your participation. Partnerships with numismatic professionals like you enhance our ability to educate law enforcement about the numismatic industry which is so important.

I appreciate your continued support and look forward to working with you in future educational initiatives.

Sincerely,

Doug Davis ()
Founder/President

Numismatic Crime Information Center

